
 

 

MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT McALEESE 

It gives me very great pleasure to extend warm greetings and good wishes to Pobalscoil an 

Teaghlaigh Naofa - The Holy Family Community School. 

I have learned with great pleasure your school will celebrate its 25th anniversary on 24th March, 2006, 

and I am pleased to send greetings and congratulations to the parents, staff and pupils to mark this 

special occasion. 

Schools are part of the nucleus of a community, and since it was established, your school has served the 

community in Rathcoole with commitment and dedication. I congratulate all who have contributed to 

the success of your school, past and present, and I wish you every success in your endeavours. 

Guim gach rath ar bhur scoil agus ar bhur gceiliuradh. 

 

MARY McALEESE 

PRESIDENT OF IRELAND 


